
     Agenda: Week of June 1-5 
     
       
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
 
For the remaining of the school year we will be finishing our 
book “Mouse and the Motorcycle”. We will be reading the book 
in class and answering comprehension question. For 
homework I will assign pages for students to read.  
 
I will place the book and audio version online for students to 
read at home. (If any pages are assigned)
 


